
Press Release 

 

Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board Annual Report 2009-2010 

 

The Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board (the Board) today (Friday) published its 

Annual Report for 2009-2010 including the financial statements of the Deposit 

Protection Scheme Fund.  The Report reviews the operations of the Deposit 

Protection Scheme during the year.  It also highlights plans for 2010-2011.   

 

The Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board Annual Report 2009-2010 is available on 

the Board’s website (www.dps.org.hk) free of charge. 

 

 

For further enquiries, please contact:  

Raymond Tsai, Senior Manager (Payout and Publicity), at 2878-1060 or 

Teresa Lai, Manger (Publicity and Communications) at 2878-1305 

Email: dps_enquiry@dps.org.hk
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